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Joint Streets & Transportation Committee/Board 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, June 28, 2016  

West Hills Hospital, West Hills 
 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:50 by Barry Seybert, co-chair.   

 

Present: Barry Seybert, Tony Brosamle, Ron Sobel, Reeyan Raynes, Dan Brin, Steve Randall, Brad 

Vanderhoof, Heidi Manning, Joan Trent, Matthew Davine, Olivia Naturman, Poneh Akbari, Mike Cassidy, Joe 

Rosenson, Ramy Louis and Pannaz Patty Akbari. A quorum was established. 

 

2. May minutes were approved with some typo corrections. 

 

3. Public Comment: 

Reeyan Raynes commented on new “No Parking” signs in front of Orcutt Ranch. He asked that this be a topic 

next month.  A meeting will take place at Orcutt ranch June 30, 2016 to discuss the parking situation. 

 

 

4. DOT : 

Barry Seybert commented on the new parking restriction signs.  Noticed that a number of motor homes have 

now relocated to Royer St just north of Sherman Way and the advertising van has relocated between the Post 

Office and West Hills Hospital. 

 

We had 6 guest stakeholders (listed above) who live off Royer ask that something be done to get rid of the 

motor homes and travel trailers along Royer.  This will be an agenda item in July. 

 

Reeyan Raynes is still trying to reach Jeff Brill with DONE to get us LADOT records through the Department 

of Records. 

 

We will post a form on the WHNC website asking for S.A.R truck locations.  At the moment the area of Platt 

and Platt has been suggested.  A post will also be made on the West Hills Facebook page. 

 

Tony Brosamle noted that near Sherman Way and Platt Ave. on Platt Ave. there has been 3 “Curve” warning 

signs.  Currently only one is left and it is damaged. 

 

5. Old Business: 

Tony Brosamle’s draft letter addressed to LADOT under the Public Records Act is on hold until someone from 

the committee speaks to Jeff Brill at DONE. 

 

6. New Business: 

We have no update on what is CD-12 doing towards making the Roscoe and Jason intersection safer for 

pedestrians?  Rumors have circulated that flashing lights wil be added. 

http://www.westhillsnc.org/
mailto:mail@westhillsnc.org


 

 

The next meeting of this committee will take place Tuesday, July 26, at 7:30 p.m. at West Hills Hospital, first 

floor Conference Room. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:50. 


